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 The Lehmans in Puerto Rico 

Seguimos Adelante! 
Greetings to you all as we enter the season of Lent! 
We first wanted to thank all who reached out after the fire. We have 
been overwhelmed by the response and help of so many! Thank you! 
We cleaned the property and are now waiting for insurance to do their 
part. Thankfully, we’ve been able to continue with our regular church 
activities. The Lord is Good and faithful always! 
 
We continue with the weekly English homeschool meetings in Ponce. 
Pastor Lehman prepares a short lesson on a bible story. In the picture 
above you see our ever-growing group listening as pastor reads from a 
children’s bible. This is a wonderful group of families who have been 
become friends of this congregation. 
 
In a bit of exciting news, we have begun the work of starting a mission 
plant in San Juan (the Capital). We have had various people reaching 
out and showing interest in the Lutheran Church. Pastor Adam and 
Pastor James have been meeting with all the interested people. They 
even have an idea for a meeting location! Please pray for the mission 
plant. Pray that the Lord will continue to bless this plant in San Juan 
as He is already doing in the other congregations. 
 
As a family we are doing well. The kids are plugging along and looking 
forward to summer! Hannah is graduating high school this year and is 
planning to stay in Puerto Rico for college. It is an exciting and 
overwhelming time for her. So many things are changing! Pray for her 
as she completes one chapter in her life and starts another as a college 
student! Pray for Noah, Abigail and Jonah as well, that they are 
focused and work hard for the rest of this school year!  
 

Contact and Support  
Pastor Lehman 

 

Old Newsletters:    
staticadventures.wordpress.com 

Email:        
adam.lehman@lcms.org 

LCMS Giving Page: 
lcms.org/lehman 

Mission Central Page: 
missioncentral.us/lehman 

 
You may support our work with a 
tax-deductible gift on my Giving 

Page (listed above), or with a 
check payable to “The Lutheran 

Church—Missouri Synod.” Be sure 
to include “Lehman-Puerto Rico” 

on the memo line, and send to:  
 

Mission Central,  
40718 Highway E-16  

Mapleton, Iowa 51034 



 

 

 

  Feb/Mar 2023| lcms.org/lehman 
 

A Page of Pictures 

Members, friends, and neighbors 
helped clean after the fire. 

Our outside tents ripped. This allowed 
time for a hummingbird to make a nest 

and lay two eggs! 
 
 

Pastor Lehman creating the numbers 
for our new hymn boards. 

Completed and ready to hang hymn 
boards! 


